
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Camborne Science and International Academy has been given the opportunity to take part in a project 
that will run jointly between schools and Devon and Cornwall Police. 
 
Operation Encompass is the reporting to schools, prior to the start of the next school day, when a child 
or young person has been exposed to, or involved in, any domestic incident. 
 
Operation Encompass will ensure one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads liaises with the 
police and uses the information that has been shared, in confidence, to enable the school to 
provide appropriate support for those students, or their families, who have been involved in, or 
exposed to, a domestic abuse incident. 
 
The pastoral care in our school is excellent and we believe that our participation in Operation 
Encompass will further strengthen our provision.   
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Mark Fenlon 
Vice Principal	
	

	

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

	


